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Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Warm Greetings! 
 

As you know, the Department of Political Science, within the School of Social Sciences 
at Mahatma Gandhi Central University, Bihar, is hosting a Two-Day National Seminar titled 
"One Nation One Election: Prospects and Challenges."  

In response to numerous requests and to accommodate the growing interest in our 
seminar, we have decided to extend the deadlines for abstract submission and registration. 
 

Important Updates: 
 
Abstract Submission Deadline :  Extended until September 25th, 2023. 
Full Paper Submission Deadline :  September 25th, 2023 
Registration Deadline :  Extended until the morning of October 2nd, 2023 

(including on-the-spot registration). 
 
To register for the seminar, click here: - https://bit.ly/Seminar-One-Nation-One-Election  
 

REGISTRATION FEE: 
*For Students/Scholars: 

 Until September 25th: ₹500 

 After September 25th: ₹600 

For Academicians/ Faculty members and Others: 
 Until September 25th: ₹800 

 After September 25th: ₹1000 

Please spread the word! We look forward to your participation and enriching discussions. 
 

Best Regards, 
 
 

(Dr. Narendra Kumar Arya) 
Organising Secretary, National Seminar 

Associate Professor, 
Dept. of Political Science, MGCU 

(Dr. Narendra Singh) 
Convener, National Seminar 

Assistant Professor, 
Dept. of Political Science, MGCU 
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